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Singleton Neighbourhood Centre to offer 
home learning relief after donation from 
Malabar Resources 
Local News 

School students in Singleton were set to receive a welcome surprise this week in the form of school, 
arts and crafts supplies thanks to a donation by local resources company, Malabar Resources. 

 

 

Malabar donated the school supplies to the Singleton Neighbourhood Centre, a not-for-profit 
organisation providing support, emergency relief and financial assistance to those in the local area. 

https://www.singletonargus.com.au/news/local-news/


The Singleton Neighbourhood Centre will distribute the supplies, including crayons, pencils, 
workbooks, colouring-in books and art activities to roughly 20 families in need, who are currently 
learning at home due to the NSW lockdown. 

Sue George, President of the Singleton Neighbourhood Centre, said the donation would be greatly 
appreciated by parents and students having to navigate at home learning. 

 

"We're a close-knit community and small gestures like Malabar's donation go a long way, particularly 
during times like this," she said. 
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"The supplies should provide some welcome relief to parents and carers having to adjust to home 
schooling, and the kids will no doubt have a fantastic time getting stuck into arts and crafts." 

Malabar's manager of Health, Safety, Environment and Community, Donna McLaughlin, said Malabar 
was delighted to support the community. 

"It's a pleasure partnering with the Singleton Neighbourhood Centre, who does such great work in 
the local community," Ms McLaughlin said. 

"Hopefully these supplies bring some much needed joy to students and will help some local families 
during the current lockdown," Ms George said. 

The Singleton Neighbourhood Centre is located at 21 Mary Street in Singleton and remains open to 
the community, who can access assistance with food, hygiene packs, power bills and other support. 

Support service 



• The Singleton Neighbourhood Centre has extended its service into the Heights and will 
be providing hot meals on Mondays and Wednesdays between 11am and 12pm from 
the Singleton Heights Sports Centre Hub. 

This story Donation makes home learning a little easier first appeared on Hunter Valley News. 
 

https://www.huntervalleynews.net.au/story/7405009/donation-makes-home-learning-a-little-easier/
https://www.huntervalleynews.net.au/
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